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Friday 17th June 2022 
 
Dear parents, 
 
As you maybe aware TFL and the RMT are planning joint industrial action on Tuesday 21st June 
2022.  As a result there will be no underground or overground train services operating on that day. Bus 
routes are also expected to be extra busy. 
 
This proposed strike action will make it impossible for us to staff a full school curriculum alongside 
facilitating Year 10 Mocks and Year 11 GCSE examinations.  
 
As a result, IF the proposed strike action goes ahead on Tuesday 21st June, then students in Years 7, 8 
and 9 will not be in school and will work from home. In this instance, lessons will be taught remotely using 
MS Teams and all students will be expected to attend these online lessons. Should this need to happen, 
then further details and a full lesson timetable will be shared with you on Monday.  
 
Year 10 students are expected to attend school and follow their exam timetable, as detailed in the email 
sent to you yesterday. If your child’s journey to school is likely to be severely disrupted and they will be 
unable to attend school you must email info@allsaintscc.org.uk. Students that miss an examination will be 
expected to remain in school and catch up at a later during a home study period.  
 
Year 11 students are expected to attend school and follow their GCSE exam timetable as usual.  
 
Please note that should industrial action be cancelled we will expect students to attend school as 
normal. 
 
Please do not reply directly to this email. Instead, if you have any questions, please email 
info@allsaintscc.org.uk  
 
  
Yours sincerely,  
 
Tim Aykroyd 
Deputy Headteacher  
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